
From: African American Affairs <AfricanAmericanAffairs@milwaukeecountywi.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 10:09 AM 
To: Harris, Jennifer <Jennifer.Harris@milwaukeecountywi.gov> 
Subject: COVID-19 PPE Support (for Community Based Organization, Non-Profits, and Faith Groups) 
 
Greetings valued community members,  
 
The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Partnership Center is providing cost-free face 
coverings to community-based, non-profit, and faith-based organizations. In efforts to limit the spread 
of COVID-19, face coverings will be available while supplies last.  
 
Please review the subsequent information and click below for information on the face coverings and 
how to order.   
https://asprwgpublic.hhs.gov/aspcc/facecover/Pages/default.aspx 
 
Face Covering Information: 
•            Face coverings are 100% Cotton Jersey, bind around face and ears, and are treated with a 0.5% 

OWG Agion AMB-10 Antimicrobial (contains silver and copper, which will help to prevent the 
growth of viruses and germs. Washable up to 15 times).  Adult One-size fits all.   

•            They do not replace the N95 face mask used in healthcare settings and should not be used 
when caring for those with COVID-19. **They are intended to expand the community’s capacity 
to limit the spread of COVID-19.  

•            The face coverings come in cartons of 500 masks per carton (Minimum order is one carton). 
•            They are not to be sold and are to be used within US States/Territories/Tribal Nations.  

 
Larger orders may be expedited more quickly. 

 
Frequently Asked Questions: Six Things You Need to Know about Cloth Face Coverings 
https://www.phe.gov/facecovering/Pages/faq.aspx 
 
•            The face coverings come in cartons of 500 masks per carton (Minimum order is one carton).  
•            They are not to be sold and are to be used within US States/Territories/Tribal Nations. 
•            Delivery locations must be USPS deliverable addresses.    
•            Allow 10-15 days to process your order. Shipments will vary in arrival time. Please be patient. 
 
Please also review the CDC’s Information About Your Cloth Face Covering as a user guide at:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/fs-Important-information-cloth-face-
covering.pdf 
 
  Warm regards, 
 

 

 

Nicole M. Brookshire | Executive Director  
Office on African American Affairs  
2578 N. Dr. Martin Luther King Dr., 2nd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53212 
414-278-7979 | Fax #414-755-0605 
Nicole.Brookshire@milwaukeecountywi.gov 
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